From: Tony Lewis | On Behalf Of Area2 Thirsk

Sent: 06 October 2021 09:49

To: Mark Hill

Cc: Area2 Thirsk

Subject: RE: Bilsdale Station Tower (NYM/2021/0754/FL) - Construction Method Statement
Good morning Mark

| have looked through the Construction Method Statement and | am happy with their proposals which would satisfy
the condition that was suggested.

Hope this helps.
Tony
Tony Lewis

Project Engineer

Read the latest on maintaining the safety of everyone in North Yorkshire

Keeap well and keep Look out for your
your distance : neighbours

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/coronavirus-advice-and-information
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